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COMMERCIAL

INDUSTRIAL INSECTICIDE AEROSOL III

EXPLOSIVE

CONTAINS D-TRANS ALLETHRIN AND PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN
0.5% TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE

4.0%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 15922 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

900 grams NET WEIGHT

A PRESSURIZED CONCENTRATED INSECTICIDE FOR USE IN FOOD PLANTS,
HOSPITALS, RESTAURANTS, SUPER MARKETS, MOTELS, HOTELS, BARNS,
MILKING PARLORS, DAIRIES, HOMES, SCHOOLS, FACTORIES, WAREHOUSES,
AND OTHER COMMERCIAL AND INDUSTRIAL BUILDINGS.

PRECAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WHITMIRE RESEARCH LABORATORIES, INC.
3568 TREE COURT INDUSTRIAL BLVD.

ST LOUISE, MO 63122 U.S.A.
EPA EST NO 499-MO-1

CANADIAN DISTRIBUTOR
ELSCO COMPANY

4330 WEST HILL AVE.
MONTREAL, QUEBEC, H4B 2S9

INDUSTRIAL AEROSOL INSECTICIDE

NOTICE TO USER:



This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS:

FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS, WASPS, FLYING ADULT MOTHS:  Close doors
and windows.  Spray from 4 to 14 seconds per 100 cubic meters. 
Disperse in all directions.  If possible, have fans operating to
speed up circulation of aerosol fog throughout area being
treated.  Keep area closed for 15 minutes after treatment.

WEEVILS, FLOUR BEETLES, CHOCOLATE MOTHS, CARPET BEETLES, DRUG
STORE BEETLES IN EXPOSED AND LARVAL STAGES:  Contact as many
insects as possible when treating infested areas such as cracks,
crevices, stored products, machinery, dark secluded areas.  Spray
10 to 20 seconds per 100 square meters of floor space.  Repeat
treatment weekly or as insects appear.

PRECAUTIONS:

In food processing and food service establishments, apply only
when the plant is not in operation.  Remove all food before
treatment.  Cover all food processing surfaces and thoroughly
clean with potable water before resuming operations.

In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all foods and cooking
utensils before spraying to protect them from spray and dead or
falling insects.

In barns, remove all animals from barn-building before fogging. 
Do not spray on food or feed.  Avoid inhaling spray mist.  Wash
hands after use.  Ventilate areas for 30 minutes before animal
re-entry.

IMPORTANT:

Contains concentrated insecticide under pressure.  Therefore do
not expose to temperatures above 55'C.  Hold dispenser 1 m away
from objects being sprayed to avoid possible staining.

Do not spray plastic, painted or varnished surfaces.

This cylinder is not refillable.  Do not attempt to re-charge. 
When cylinder is exhausted discard in safe place.  Do not throw
in fire.  Do not use or store near heat or open flame.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:



Eye contact:

Immediately flush eyes with plenty of water for at least 10
minutes.

Skin contact:

Wash with soap and water.  If irritation develops or persists
contact physician.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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